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ENCLOSURE (Continued)
RESPONSE TO NRC BULLETIN NO. 92-01

affected fire zones have operable fire detectors, only an hourly fire watch
patrol is required rather than a continuous fire watch. This information was
relayed to site personnel, and the first fire watch patrol was performed on the
afternoon of June 29, 1992.

On each unit, one area, referred to as the Drywell Access Room, contains fire
barriers which meet the criteria of the bulletin and is administratively
controlled as a high radiation area. Dose rates in these rooms are in the range
of § to 120 mr/hr gamma and 0 to 25 mr/hr neutron, depending on location in the
room. Therefore, control of these rouoms as high radiation areas precludes
inadvertent overexposure of personnel. Also, the normal ambient temperature in
these rooms is approximately 130°F, For these reasons alternative methods of
complyfna with the fire watch requirements were implemented. The Unit 1 Drywell
Access Room has a grating roof and an acceptable fire watch can be performed by
climbing a ladder and looking down into the room without entering a high
radiation field. This operation was added to the fire watch patrol on
July 1, 1992, The Unit 2 Drywell Access Room does not have a grating roof;
therefore, 1in order to perform the required fire watch a temporary camera was
installed. The fire watch for this room is performed by viewing a television
picture of the room once per hour. This operation was also added to the fire
watch patrol on July 1, 1992. The above actions fulfill the requirement for
compensatory measures set forth in NRC Bulletin No. 92-01.

In addition to fire watches, the FHA requires a special report to the NRC if the
subject fire barriers are not restored to operability within 14 days. The fire
barriers which meet the criteria of the bulletin have been considered inoperable
for greater than 14 days, so a special report would be required. However, this
letter discusses the subject fire barriers, the compensatory actions taken, and
the planncd actions for restoration of fire barrier operability and, therefore,
fulfills the requirements of the special report. No additicnal report will be
submitted.

Bulletin 92-01, Item 3:

"Each licensee, within 30 days of receiving this bulletin, 1is required to
proviue a written notification stating whether it has or does not have
Thermo-Lag 330 fire barrier systems installed in its facilities. Each licensee
who has installed Thermo-lLag 330 fire barriers is required to inform the NRC, in
writing, whether it has taken the above actions and is required to describe the
measures being taken to ensure or resture fire barrier operability."
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ENCLOSURE (Continued)
RESPONSE TO _NRC BULLETIN NO. 92-01

GPC Response to Jtem 3:

At this poini in time, no specific Tong term resolution of the Thermo-Lag fire
barrier deficiencies has :een defined. The industry 1is currently working
together through NUMARC 1in an cttempt to determine the actions necessary to
resolve this issue. Fire watches will remain in place until required actions
are identified and implcmerted on the subject fire barriers.
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